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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Date Event 
Week 8 
Wednesday 19 March 
Thursday 20 March 
Friday 21 March 

 
Mrs Butt at Conference in Sydney 
Mrs Butt at Conference in Sydney 
Mrs Butt at Conference in Sydney 
Canteen 

Week 9 
Friday 28 March 

 
YSS Athletics Carnival 

Week 10 
Tuesday 1 March 
Friday 4 March 

 
Back up for YSS Athletics Carnival 
Canteen 

Week 11 
Thursday 10 April 
 
Friday 11 April 
 

 
Easter Hat Parade 9:30am 
Easter Raffle drawn 
Last day of term 

 

AWARDS                    

Congratulations to our Week 7 award winners.  Keep striving for greatness and may this be just the 

beginning of many more accomplishments ahead.  Well done! 
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YSS Athletics Carnival 

Next Friday, 28 March, the whole school will be participating in the Young Small Schools Athletics 

Carnival.  It is being held at Gus Smith Oval in Young. 

You will need to take your children to and from the oval as the bus will not be running that day.  Please 

be at the oval by 8:45am and they day should be finished about 3:00pm. 

Lunch can be preordered for students and there is a Meal Deal attached to the newsletter, which needs 

to be returned by next Wednesday. 

If students aged 8 years and over wish to race in the 1500m race, it will start at 8:30am.  Please be at 

the oval at least 10 minutes before that race begins. 

Students will need to wear their sports uniform and school hat.  Please pack sunscreen and a couple 

of bottles of water. 

If we need to postpone the carnival due to weather, it will then be held on Tuesday, 1 April. 

 

EASTER HAT PARADE 

Our annual Easter Hat Parade will be held at school on Thursday, 10 April 

starting at 9:30am.  All families are invited to come along and watch.  As 

well as the parade, there will be performances by the students followed by 

morning tea. 

Students are asked to make their hats at home and to bring them in to 

school that morning.  

 

 

P & C NEWS 

Easter Raffle – tickets were sent home to all families this week.  Should you require more tickets, please 

contact the school. 

There are three prizes, plus an additional prize 

for the family that sells the most tickets.   

Please have your tickets and money back to 

school no later than Wednesday, 9 April.  The 

raffle will be drawn at the Easter Hat Parade on 

Thursday, 10 April. 

Thank you all very much for your support. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

This is an invitation to all parents who wish to register their child/ren to receive the Sacraments of 

Reconciliation, Eucharist and Confirmation this year. 

Registrations are to take place for the Sacraments of First Reconciliation & Eucharist for all children 

who are in Year 3 or above. 

Registrations are to take place for the Sacrament of Confirmation for all children who are in Year 5 or 

above. 

Part 1 – Registration forms for all Sacraments will be issued during the Mass on either Saturday 

evening at 6pm on April 5th, or, Sunday morning at 10am on April 6th, where both a parent and the 

child/ren should be in attendance.  Registration forms will only be issued with attendance at Mass. 

Part 2 – parents only are required to attend the Information and Registration Evening as set out 

below. 

Information and registration will be completed for First Reconciliation and Eucharist on Thursday 

evening, April 10 at 5:30 in the Parish Centre. 

A baptismal certificate must be presented for registration to be completed. 

 

YOUNG PCYC 
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ABSENCES 

Everyday counts, as regular attendance helps students to: 

• Develop a sense of belonging 

• Develop and maintain friendships 

• Be more engaged at school 

• Progress with their learning 

• Be more aware of career and life options 

It is a Department of Education requirement that all absences are explained within 7 days.  If there 

is no explanation, the absence is marked as “unexplained”.  To explain your child’s absence, you can: 

• Phone the school 

• Email – monteagle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

• Write a note 

• Send a text – 0428 836 207 

• Use School Bytes 

If your child is away for three or more consecutive days, a medical certificate is required to be sent to 

school. 

 

 
P & C Account Details 

BSB:     802-367 

Account no:  400 652 161 

Account name:  Monteagle PC Association 

Reference:  Your surname and uniform or canteen 


